
 

Township of Wellington North, 7490 Sideroad 7 W, PO Box 125, Kenilworth, ON N0G 2E0 
www.wellington-north.com | 519.848.3620 

  
 

NOTICE 
 

Half load restrictions will commence on March 1, 2025, and remain in 

effect until May 15, 2025, on all roads in the Township of Wellington North.  

 
Dale Clark, Manager of Transportation 
519-848-3620 ext 4521 
 
Issued Date: February 13,2025 
 


